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November 3, 2021 
 
 
 
Kendall County Forest Preserve District 
110 W. Madison Street 
Yorkville, IL 
Attn: David Guritz and Stefanie Wiencke 
 
 
 
Re: Approval of City Forest Credits Carbon Planting Application 
 
 
Dear David and Stefanie, 
 
Thank you for submitting an application for the Fox River Bluffs Planting Project. I’m writing to let you 
know that City Forest Credits has approved your application dated November 2, 2021.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Liz Johnston 
Director, City Forest Credits 
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